
 

 

 

 

 

 

      
 
 

 

YEAR 12 PARENTS’ AFTERNOON 
 

WEDNESDAY 6 MARCH 2024 
 

1PM-3PM 
 

February 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
All parents/guardians of pupils in Year 12 are invited to attend a Parents’ Afternoon on the above date, 
starting at 1pm and finishing at 3pm.  Form Teachers and Subject Teachers will be available to answer 
questions and discuss your child’s progress to date in Year 12. 
 
Staff will be present in the Assembly Hall, and parents/guardians are requested to book timeslots with up 
to 5 of your child’s teachers prior to the date.  Each interview slot will be 6 minutes to ensure teachers see 
as many parents/guardians as possible during the afternoon. 
 
The online booking system will be open from 8am on Wednesday 28 February.  Please use the following 
link to book your slots: 
 

https://nendrumcollegecomber.schoolcloud.co.uk/ 
 
 

Please ensure you book the teachers you wish to see promptly, to avoid disappointment.  Also, when filling 
in your child’s name please ensure it is spelt the same way as on school records.  
 
We look forward to meeting you on Wednesday 6 March 2024. 
 
 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Z BURTON 
Head of Year 12 

 

Nendrum 
 College 

 C O M B E R 

 
DARRAGH ROAD, COMBER, CO DOWN, BT23 5BX 

Tel. 028 91872361 
Acting Principal: Miss V Thompson, B.A. (Hons)., P.G.C.E, P.G.D.H.  
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